
From: Deborah Sommer <Deborah.Sommer@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:40 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: ADCP Sommer travel summary 
  

Mr. Berlin I am writing as required to inform you of my gifted conferences and travel fees for 
conferences I attended as a member or speaker. 
  
As I stated in a previous email, I attended Fire Rescue International as a program planning 
committee member and presented with fellow chief officers regarding pandemic collaboration. 
Additionally, I attended, at my expense the International Association of Fire Chiefs "Respect Our 
House" anti-bullying and harassment training as well as train the trainer for our department. I 
hope to create and implement this training into the CFD curriculum for all ranks. 
  
I also attended the Women in Fire Conference in Indianapolis in August, as a guest speaker and 
presenter with several other chiefs. No fees were waived but meals were provided by the host.  
  
Lastly I attended the EMS Summit in Tuscon with travel and fees gifted. I was in groups with 
other EMS Chiefs from around the country participating in round table discussions and deep 
dive activities relating to EMS and our delivery of service to the citizens of Chicago. 
  
If there is anything else you need, please reach out to me.  
  
Thanks for all your assistance . 
  
PS. It was warmer here than in Tuscon AZ 

  
Deborah Sommer  
Assistant Deputy Chief Paramedic 

Chicago Fire Department 

Field Division South 4412 
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